
From: Ron Bruno <ron@thevideohouse.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 3:09 PM 
To: Marlene Dortch 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: Voluntary Dismissal of Modification to Permit No. BLDTL-
20130327AEC 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch, 
 
On May 29, 2015 the Commission granted a minor modification to Permit No. 
BLDTL-20130327AEC as  
requested in application file no. 0000001662. The undersigned licensee 
now requests the voluntary  
dismissal of this construction permit modification granted pursuant to 
file no. 0000001662. When this  
construction permit modification is dismissed we request that the 
underlying authorization retain its  
original configuration and class of service as specified in BLDTL-
20130327AEC. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this please give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ron Bruno 
President 
The Videohouse Inc. 
Licensee of WOSC-CD 
975 Greentree Road 
Pittsburgh, PA 15220 
www.thevideohouse.com 
412-921-7577 – Studio 
412-921-5535 – Fax 
412-973-5758 - Cell 
 


